
Newsletter:  Friday 23rd June 2023 

   
     Change of Transition Day 
 
Please note that Transition Day is now on Thursday 6th July     
instead of  Wednesday 5th July.  
 
All of the children will ‘move up’ into their new class and meet 
their new teacher for a morning of fun activities. New Nursery 
and Reception Class pupils have also been invited to attend on 
this day. 

 
 
 

Summer Fair  
 
Our Year 6 will be running our Summer Fair 
again this year which will be taking place on 
Thursday 29th June from 2.30pm-4.00pm. Thank 
you so much for the items donated so far on our 
non-uniform day.  
 
We still require a number of items for our stalls 
so we will be holding another non -uniform day 
on Monday 26th June. Please can we have       
donations of: 
 
- sweets/biscuits/chocolate 
- teddies 
- bottles 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the 29th 
June, please remember to bring change instead 
of notes with you.  

    Summer Disco   
 
We’re already looking      
forward to our Summer   
Disco which will be held on 
17th July 2023. 
 
Entry is £3 each and the  
children will get a packet of 
crisps and a drink. Payment 
will be via ParentPay and we 
will use the 
list of payments made for 
entry. 
 
All details are on ClassDojo 
including drop off and pick 
up arrangements. 
 

 School Branded Uniform Supplier Changes 
 
We’d like to remind you about the upcoming changes for purchasing branded school 
uniform (any items with our logo on). We will no longer stock branded  uniform at 
school once the current stock sells out. 
 
In future all purchases for branded uniform can be made from Debonair in Oldham. 
They are currently working on producing the uniform, it will be available to purchase 
from their shop on 3rd July and online from 15th July.  


